CAWOOD WATER DISTRICT

PHONE P.O. BOX 429
606/573-3744 CAWOOD, KENTUCKY 40815
FAX |

' 606/573-3732

September 25, 2020

Mr.Kent A. Chandler
Acting Executive Director
Public Service Commission
211 Sower Blvd

Frankfort, KY 40601

RE: Case No. 2020-00311
Cawood Water District
Alternative Rate Filing Adjustment

Dear Mr. Chandler:

Enclosed for filing in the referenced case is Cawood Water District’s ARF Application for an
adjustment to its water rates. The ARF Application is being filed pursuant to 807 KAR 5:076
and uses calendar year 2019 as the test year with appropriate adjustments to normalize revenues
and expenses. The District proposes to increase rates in two phases with implementation of the
second phase to occur one year after the effective date of the first phase.

I certify that the District’s electronic filing of this Application is a true and accurate copy of the
same documents that will be delivered to the PSC in paper medium within 30 days following
the end of the current state of emergency.

The Attorney General’s Office of Rate Intervention has also been provided a copy of this
application by electronic mail.

My electronic mail address is rfscruggs@harlanonline.net.

Sincerely,

Zance Officer

Richard Scruggs, Fi

Enclosures




